
Congratulations to our basketball 
players on a great year! 

Thanks again to everyone who came to the banquet, and 
to everyone who made this basketball season possible for 
our students! The next basketball game we see could be 
the 6th graders losing to the staff during Catholic Schools 
Week in May (7th through 11th). Let the smack talk 
begin :)

Important Dates:

February

Fri. 23rd - Mass @ 9:15
- Stations of the Cross @ 1:00

March

Thur. 1st – Lightning Thief Play 
in Ft. Wayne @ 10:00 a.m.

Fri. 2nd - Mass @ 9:15
-  Stations of the Cross @ 1:00
- Jump-a-thon school event from 
2:00-3:00 in gym

5th-9th - Right to Read Week 
activities

Fri. 9th - 2 hour delay for teacher 
in-service
- Stations @ 1:00

Mon. 12th - Author Alan St. Jean 
visit

Fri. 16th - End of 3rd Quarter
- Mass @ 9:15
- Stations @ 1:00

Fri. 23rd - Mass @ 9:15
- Stations @ 1:00

Wed. 28th - Battle of the Books 
@ 1:00

March 29th - April 2nd - No 
School - Easter Break
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If your student wants to play in the 
basketball marathon, please let the 
office know asap.

On Thursday, March 1st, students will 
go to see the play The Lightning 
Thief (based on a Rick Riordan book) 
in Fort Wayne at the Saint Francis 
Performing Arts Center. Students will 
leave first thing in the morning on 
buses, and be back in time for lunch.

The students did an amazing job 
saying the Divine Mercy Chaplet after 
Mass last week. We’ll continue to say 
it as a school each week after Mass. 
If you’re there please join us. I’d like 
to thank Miss Sullivan and the 
teachers on working toward singing 
the chaplet as a group. The practicing 
I’m hearing sounds great. Very proud 
of them!

Join Divine Mercy students for 
Stations of the Cross. Stations 
are on Fridays @ 1:00 
throughout Lent.

All fundraising money for Jump 
Rope for Heart should be turned 
in by Wednesday, February 28th. 
Our school jump rope event will 
take place on Friday, March 2nd. 
Thanks to Mr. Grant for 
organizing this even, and thank 
you for all of your support of the 
American Heart Association.



Please see the attached flyer for more details. Please notice that each day 
during right to read week will have a dress up option, and a reading 
activity. 

OPPORTUNITY 

Starting on Wednesday, February 28th, students who read the following 
amount of pages per night, and return a parent signed slip back to the 

office will receive a ticket to place into a staff members bucket. The staff 
member who has the most tickets by Friday, March 9th, will get a pie in the 

face.

Amount of pages to read each night:

preschool: parent reads a book to student

kindergarten: 5 pages

1st grade: 10 pages

2nd grade: 15 pages

3rd grade: 20 pages

4th grade: 25 pages

5th grade: 30 pages

6th grade: 35 pages


